MEMORIAL APPLICATION BULB REMEMBRANCE SCHEME

Many visitors to the Crematorium have expressed a desire to make a small contribution towards the floral beauty of the memorial grounds, as a token of remembrance to their loved ones. The Crematorium appreciate this interest and are prepared to allow bulbs to be planted in an organised scheme within the grounds.

It is not practicable to allow private planting of any kind and ordering the bulbs will be carried out by the Crematorium staff. It must be understood that the planting will not be in any special position and would not endow any claim to any particular portion of the grounds, but will be part of a mass planting throughout the grounds.

If you wish to take advantage of this scheme, please complete this form

Applicant Details			
Name			
Address			
Postcode			
Email			
I enclose a donation of £			
By way of: ☐ cash ☐ cheque ☐ card			
SignDate			
CHESTERFIELD			



Chesterfield Road, Brimington, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, S43 1AU
Tel: 01246 345888 Fax: 01246 345889
bereavement.services@chesterfield.gov.uk

www.chesterfieldcrematorium.co.uk

		OFFICE USE ONLY	
ı	Date Received	Receipt No	

. industrial property of the control
Please write your inscription here:
_ine 1
ine 2
ine 3
ine 4
ine 5
ine 6
analog payment of C
enclose payment of £ by way of: Cheque Cash Card

Planue to be placed on:

Cheques should be made payable to Chesterfield Borough Council

PLEASE NOTE:

We are unable to accept responsibility for an incorrect inscription due to illegible or ambiguous writing.

Chesterfield Crematorium reserves the right to vary any inscription as may be found necessary or to refuse an application which is considered unsuitable

Terms & Conditions

We ask that all visitors help us to keep the crematorium grounds tidy and attractive by placing floral tributes in the receptacles provided, laying on the grass (preferably unwrapped) any floral tributes that cannot be displayed in the receptacles and not leaving any unauthorised tributes. If such items are found they will be removed from the area and kept for up to 3 months for you to collect if you wish. We will need to move flowers from the grassed areas when cutting the grass and we cannot guarantee that they will be put back in the same place. Once a memorial is provided, the responsibility for any maintenance is reserved exclusively to the Chesterfield Crematorium. In the event of a memorial not being renewed after the adoption period, the plaque will be removed from the memorial and kept for up to 3 months for you to collect if you wish.